To: Residential Tenancy
Subject: Safety and security in community and public housing estates
Date: Sunday, 6 August 2023 7:27:27 PM

You don't often get email from _ Learn why this is important

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.]

Hello,

I am a victim of crime because of living in_ Housing 111_

NSW.

There must be changes introduced to ensure safety of average community or public
housing renter. This is because in the estate I lived there were criminals doing ongoing
break ins day and night, unbelievably brazen, even when I was at home but asleep. There
should be monitoring working in the common areas looking to units doors and windows
and balconies. I know there are privacy laws but safety and security takes priority and
someone"s life and remaining unharmed should override privacy laws. Also, new tenants
before deciding whether to move should be informed if there are any other residents there
with negative criminal history. If this was the case I would never become victim of crime,
horriibly traumatised for life and almost homeless now. And every unit in community or
public housing estate should have a deadlock installed.

Reiards_,—






